Seniors Giving Back: City Of Lowell

On May 20" our class of 2011 was involved in a service learning
project. Our group City Of Lowell went around Lowell and helped clean it
up. We went to Stoney Lakeside Park, Richards Park, Oakwood Cemetery
and City Hall. We had 45 people helping out that worked for three hours for
the City of Lowell. We worked 135 total hours for the City Of Lowell. So
throughout this service learning project we helped out the community in
many ways.




